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TO BME GROWTH 
Barcelona, 7 February 2023 

In accordance with the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) no. 596/2014 on market 
abuse and article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Law, approved by Royal 
Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, and related provisions, Holaluz-Clidom, S.A. (the 
“Society”) hereby informs you of the following information: 
 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
The Society offers its employees the service to purchase Holaluz-Clidom, S.A. shares through 
its payroll to enable its employees to purchase shares in the company in a tax-efficient way. 
 
In the course of 2022, on 4 March, 7 April, 2 May, 30 May and 11 August, these transactions, 
which totalled purchases of 2,037 shares, were erroneously declared as being part of the 
share buyback programme announced on 25 June 2020, which expired on 22 June 2021.  
 
In compliance with the provisions of BME MTF Equity Circular 3/2020, it is hereby expressly 
stated that the information provided has been prepared under the sole responsibility of the 
Company and its directors. 
 
 
Philippe Protto 
Chief Financial Officer  
HOLALUZ-CLIDOM, S.A 


